
November 26, 1968 

a 
Mr. Sheibc, Coody? _ 
320 West Hacienda Drive 

Corona, California 91720 

Dear Mr. Coody: 

Thank you very much for your letter of Nox« 
venber 1S, 1968, and the information contained therein. 

If any ener develops from the investigation 
of this matter, I will certainly be in contact with 
you. 

Sincerely yours, 

PHIL M. CANALE, JR. 
District Attorney General 
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